


figures seeking to shore up congressional majorities.  It is a constitutional process meant to reflect population
changes and uphold
the principles of representation.  Anything less is a distortion of democratic norms.

The stakes are high. Redistricting determines not just which party holds power, but whether communities—
especially communities
of color—are given a fair opportunity to elect representatives who reflect their interests. If this effort goes forward,
it will further
erode faith in the redistricting process and deepen public cynicism about whether representative democracy is even
still the goal.

Lawmakers should take a stand now. Any redistricting outside of the regular census-based cycle—especially one
initiated under
political pressure—must be met with full transparency, rigorous scrutiny, and an unflinching commitment to
fairness. Texas voters
deserve better than maps drawn in back rooms at the behest of political operatives.




